
	
	
Hello Leon Family!  
 
My name is Kim Autry and I am proud to be serving you as the 2020-2021 Leon PTO 
President. There are many things I don't know about this year, but what I do know is this 
year will be like none other before us  
 
As we begin looking ahead to the 2020-2021 school year there are 3 things, I am 
looking at to help us get off to a great start.  
 

1) PLEASE ask other Leon Parents if they are signed up for this listserve. As we 
continue to move forward this listserve is the first line of communication we have 
in letting you know how we as parents can best serve our school. We will send 
out signup genius' and provide the most up to date PTO information this way. 
Please help us get the word out and THANK YOU for already joining us on 
listserve.  
 

2) As we start the year off with limited access to physically be on campus one way 
you can help us "Welcome Back" our teachers is to donate to our PTO budget. 
Usually we ask for baked goods and servers, this year we will need help with 
financial donations so that we can provide prepackaged meals to welcome our 
teachers back. Any donation you make to the Leon PTO will be greatly 
appreciated and go a long way to help us welcome our teachers back. You can 
make your checks out to Leon PTO and either mail them to the school or drop 
them off in the drop box out in front of the school. Thank you for your continued 
support!  
 
 

3) Leon PTO is in need of a Vice President. Do you know of someone interested in 
joining our PTO with the dreams of being President? Please let us know if you or 
someone you know is interested!  
 

I am looking forward to the journey ahead!  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me  
Kim Autry 850-491-0288 or akautry3@comcast.net 
Proud to be a Leon Lion Parent!  
 


